
Subject: pandaroot meeting Tuesday 16 August, 14:00
Posted by [Johan Messchendorp](#) on Sat, 13 Aug 2011 21:55:48 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Dear all,

Our next panda root meeting will take place on Tuesday, the 16th of August at 14:00 (EVO).
Tentative topics:

0) General issues

1) Upcoming collaboration meeting:

- time-based tutorial
- physics+computing session
- plenary computing session

2) Computing facility at GSI: request for interface with experiments.

3) Tracking software:

- STT efficiency loss problem in trunk? How to proceed?
- event mixing: status and production planning for grid

4) A.O.B.

Are there any other wishes for the agenda? Please let me know asap.

Greets,

Johan.
